
PUBLIC NOTICE:  INVITATION OF COMMENTS 

Pursuant to Section 45-22.2-9(c)(2) of the General Laws of Rhode Island, the Division of 
Statewide Planning hereby invites comments from the public, regional and state agencies, 
contiguous municipalities, and other interested parties regarding the local comprehensive plan 
document listed below. 

Tiverton – Future Land Use Map and Text Amendments 
ID#: TIV-A1-24 

 
Posted October 10, 2024 

 
Revisions are proposed to the Future Land Use Map and the text of the Comprehensive Community 
Plan to correspond with proposed Zoning Ordinance and text amendment adopting Residential R-
120 Zoning and Conservation Development. The proposed changes will lower development 
density in the impacted parcels for the protection of natural resources and drinking water supplies.  
The Amendment is currently under review by the State to ensure “consistency with the goals and 
intent established in the [Comprehensive Planning Act] and in the State Guide Plan.”  The 
comment period shall extend for thirty days from the posted date.  All comments should reference 
the document title and identifier number, and should be submitted to: 
 
Josh O’Neill, AICP Supervising Planner 
Division of Statewide Planning 
235 Promenade St., Suite 230 
Providence, RI  02908 
 
Voice: (401) 222-4849 
Fax: (401) 222-2083 
Email: Joshua.Oneill@doa.ri.gov 
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